
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Newsletter Date 

5/13/2019 

Teacher Appreciation Week –  The 
teachers and staff would like to thank 
everyone for making them feel so 
special this past week.  All of the food, 
drinks, cards and gifts were truly 
appreciated! 
 
Spirit Day – Our last Spirit Day for this 
school year is tomorrow, Tuesday, May 
14, and it is Beach/Hawaiian Day.  
Dress like you are going to the beach or 
to a luau. 
 
TADS Enrollment – If you indicated 
that your child will be returning to 
Emmaus for the 2019-2020 school year, 
you should have received an email. This 
email is to set up your TADS tuition 
account.  Billing for Kindergarten – 8th 
grade is done over 12 months, June – 
May, unless you request otherwise.  
Your account must be setup by June 1st   
If you have any questions, please 
contact the office. 
 
Last Day of School – is Thursday, May 
23rd.  This will be a HALF day of school 
with Kindergarten – 8th grade being 
dismissed at 12:15 pm.  Children in 
Preschool and PreK will be 
dismissed at 11:10 am.  At 11:15 am, 
all families are invited to join with your 
child for a picnic lunch.  Emmaus will be 
providing sub sandwiches, chips and 
drinks.  After lunch, we will all meet in 
the church for our closing chapel 
service.  After chapel Preschool and 
PreK will be dismissed.  Kindergarten 
through grade 8 will go back to their 
classrooms to receive their report cards 
and then they will be dismissed.  
Students in K – 8th grade are expected 
to stay until they are released after 
chapel. All students need to be picked 
up by 12:15 pm.  There will be no 
Extended Care after dismissal.   
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VBS – Vacation Bible School will be 
held at Emmaus June 3 – 5 from 6-8 
pm.  This year's VBS is called 
"Roadtrip”.  VBS is for preschool age 
children through 6th grade. We will have 
bible stories, crafts, games, music, and 
snacks. And it is all free! 
 

Please help spread the word about our 
VBS. Invite family, friends, neighbors, 
co-workers, or anyone you can think of. 
We would also like to encourage you to 
register your children and all others 
before VBS starts. We need volunteers. 
If you are a 7th grader or older, we can 
find a job for you. If you can help or 
would like to register, please contact 
Mrs. Conklin in the office. 

 

New Referral Program – Emmaus is 
offering a referral program.  If you refer 
a family to Emmaus Lutheran School, 
and they enroll and attend, you will 
receive one month’s tuition free!  Please 
contact the office for more information. 

 

Shootout Total – Our final Shootout 
total for 2019 is $4261!!  Thank you to 
all of our students who participated and 
collected their donations.  To God be 
the glory! 
 
Bookfair – Thank you to everyone who 
supported our Bookfair. Our total book 
sales were $1790.  We received $895 in 
Scholastic Dollars that we can spend on 
books and other materials for the 
classrooms. 
 
Chapel - Our Chapel service will be 
held on Fridays at 8:30 am.  Parents are 
encouraged to join us if it works into 
your schedule. Mission envelopes are 
sent home every Thursday for chapel on 
Friday.  Please help teach your child 
that it’s not the amount that you give in 
chapel that is most important; it’s a way 
for them to say thanks to God for all the 
things He has given us.     

Upcoming Events 
 

 Tue, 5/14 Hot 
Lunch – Hot Dog 

 Tue, 5/14 Spirit Day 
Beach/Hawaiian 
Day 

 Fri, 5/17 8:30 am 
Chapel & Mission 
Collection 

 Fri, 5/17 Hot Lunch 
Subs 

 Sun, 5/19 Worship 
8:00/10:30 am 

 Tue, 5/21 NO HOT 
LUNCH 

 Thu, 5/23 Last Day 
of School   Half Day 

Preschool/PreK 
11:10 am dismissal 

11:15 am Family 
Picnic followed by 
closing Chapel 
service.   

K – 8 students back 
to classroom to get 
report cards. Then 
dismissed. 

 

Like us on 

Facebook 

 

http://www.emmauslutheran.com/
mailto:office@emmauslutheran.com


 

 

 

 

Pastor, Teachers and Staff 
 

Office: 602-843-3853 
Fax: 602-942-4924 
Website: EmmausLutheran.com 
 

Pastor 
Pastor Else: 602-548-3127 
 

Principal 
Mr. Plocher: 623-328-5070 
 

Teachers 
Mrs. Plocher: 623-328-5070 

Ms. Hintz: 480-290-4167  

Miss Kramer: 760-215-2629 

Mrs. Else: 602-578-8408 

Mrs. Easley: 602-256-7425 

 

Board of Education    
 

 

Eric Coda(Chairman) eric.coda@yahoo.com   
602-301-5761  

John Little  jlittle1774@icloud.com  
480-259-9168  

Marc Gantenbein  mgantenbein@cox.net  
602-788-8639  

Chris Suhonen chsuhonen@aol.com 
602-320-6869  
 

David Conklin   davidaconklin@yahoo.com 
602-717-7815 
 

Theodore Bodjanac  COLTED@hotmail.com   
623-308-1903 
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Our second mission project will be going to the 
Lutheran Military Support Group. Their goal is 
to share the Gospel with the men and women 
who are serving or have served our country.  
Our total mission offerings so far are $843.16.    
 
Please join us for worship - Our weekly 
church services are on Sunday at 8:00 and 
10:30 AM, with Bible Study for children, teens 
and adults at 9:15 AM. We’d love to worship 
with you! 
 
 
 
 

 
 Hayden A 5/15 
 Julianna L 5/15 
 Mrs. Else 5/15 
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